
From the office of the Millburn Central Principal 

 

Administrative Report 

January 18th, 2011 

 

To:  Board of Education Members 

From:  Jason Lind 

• A student recognition breakfast will be held on Tuesday morning for 
those middle school students that received Citizen or Student of the 
Month awards during the first semester. 

• The staff was given a refresher course on electronic communications 
during our last early dismissal, January 12th. 

• Students in 4th through 8th grade that won their classroom “Spelling 
Bee” will participate in the school wide “Spelling Bee” on January 28th. 

• The boys and girls basketball seasons have come to a close after all of 
them experienced very successful regular seasons. 

 

 

 


